
 

 

I am writing about Central Banking’s training course: Suptech: Disruptive Technologies in 

Reporting, Regulation and Supervision which will be taking place online from September 

26 – 29, 2022.  

In 2022, technological innovation is disrupting financial markets and their regulation. 

Cryptocurrencies are forcing regulators and supervisors to take sides, cyber threats bring 

new dimensions to systemic risk, and digitalisation is generating revolutionary platforms for 

both improved financial services and financial crime and fraud.  

Increasingly, supervisors see proactive application of advanced technologies like machine 

readability, big data, and machine learning opening up unprecedented regulatory and 

supervisory possibilities.  

Innovation in both suptech and regtech offer new tools and frameworks to accelerate risk-

based reporting as well as monitor systemic risk.  

Yet, central bankers recognise that in order to make the most of these emerging 

opportunities, significant change is needed: at methodological, technical and institutional 

levels. 

This course is designed to equip central bankers to meet these challenges. Each day will 

feature three hours of expert-led Live Content to maximise the opportunity to share and 

learn. I will ensure participants have opportunities to network throughout the course, with 

time set aside for a workshop on implementing key learnings. 

Expert speakers will be joining me to cover topics such as: 

• Overview of the foundations of regtech and suptech  

• Outsourcing technology and managing potential risk  

• Fintech and innovation: sandboxes, incubators and accelerators  

• Utilising software platforms and APIs in risk-based reporting 

• Fintech and financial stability: implications and opportunities  

 

To join the course, please register online or get in touch with the Central Banking Training 

team for guidance on the registration process, including help with your internal approval: +44 

20 7316 9136 / training@centralbanking.com 

I look forward to welcoming you and your colleagues to the course this September.   

Best regards, 

Klaus Löber  

Chair of the CCP supervisory committee at European Securities and Markets Authority 

(ESMA)  



 


